
Drummond, Island 8th Junr 1817

Sir,

I have the honor to enclose to you

for the Deputy Superintendent Genl. information, the

Proceedings af a board of survey held on the Indian

Ston at this Post and have much to regret that a loss

of that Magnitude should have occund.

It was discovered, but when too late, that all

the Public Lockstkys in this Garison are nearly the

same, and any our of those krys sum to open the

other Locks- The commissariate Stors have

been Robbed to a considerable amount in the sum

ye

I have the honor to be

Sir,

Your Most Obectant

Hble Servant

H. Andwson

St. P

Major Givery

Superintendent.
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